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Due to the current weather conditions, the Tioga County Sheriff’s Office has issued a 

travel advisory for Tioga County as of 1:45 PM today.  Freezing rain and sleet have 

made roads extremely slippery. If you must travel, allow yourself extra time and proceed 

with caution.  Stay tuned to local media outlets or NOAA radio for weather updates. 

 

Dial 511 for road updates or 511NY.org. 
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